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The agriculture program is working on many projects to get the students involved. Coffman Cove is starting an elective
class for the second semester and will be utilizing the resources we have to offer. | have been working with Thorne Bay
and getting the students involved out in the greenhouse 1st & 2nd grade class has been the ones utilizing it the most.
Kasaan school was just granted a farm to school mini grant.
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